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 Barbara Brekle OBJ2015/2808/P 08/07/2015  18:54:25 It is difficult to establish exactly what this application is about, however if it involves the permission to 

play loud music (live or recorded), I object to this planning application. All residents in the area are 

already subject to considerable noise levels day and night. It was a relief when the 'Intrepid Fox' finally 

closed and does now not have to be replaced by another venue playing loud music.
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